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10 CFR 21.21

January 8, 2015

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

SUBJECT: CLOSURE OF INTERIM 10 CFR PART 21 REPORTS

This letter is being provided to update the status of two recent interim reports submitted by CB&I in
accordance with 10 CFR 21.21. These interim reports were provided by letters dated August 27, and
November 13, 2014. Evaluations of the conditions identified in these interim reports have been
completed. The conditions have been determined to be not reportable in accordance with
10 CFR Part 21. Note that there were two interim report letters on November 13, 2014. The
November 13, 2014, interim report being referred to here is the one that described issues pertaining to
rebar threading.

Additionally, the interim report dated August 27, 2014, stated that the discovery date was June 5, 2014.
After the submittal of that interim report, an additional circumstance to be included in the evaluation
was found that was based on a Quality Assurance Inspection Report dated March 10, 2014. As stated,
the evaluations are complete and these conditions were determined to be not reportable.

If you have any questions pertaining to this information, please contact Curtis Castell, Licensing
Manager, at 980-321-8314.

Sincerely,

Michael Hickey
Senior Vice President

cc: Regional Administrator, USNRC, Region II


